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Art Academy
of Cincinnati

College of Art & Design

August 12, 2024

RE: Over-The-Rhine South Special District Assessment

Dear City of Cincinnati:

The Art Academy of Cincinnati (AAC) is formally submitting this letter as an objection to the Over-
The-Rhine South Special District Assessment approval for the 2025-2028 Services Plan. With AAC
being a small, non-profit entity, any additional expenses outside of the normal course of business
puts a financial burden on our operating capacity. We are respectfully requesting this assessment
to be reconsidered and for AAC to be excluded from this assessment. If you would like to discuss
our concerns in more detail, | can be reached at 513-562-8779. Thank you in advance for your
consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Lea Wagner

VP of Administration and Finance

1212 Jackson Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202
P 513-562-6262/800-323-5683 F 513-562-8778
www.artacademy.edu
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